

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

16 March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

In light of the Ukrainian crisis, the School Council have met and have decided to support Red Nose Day on Friday. Although the Red Nose Day charity does not support this crisis directly, they do support organisations that are supporting people right now in Ukraine.

Children can show their support by wearing a yellow, blue, or red item and in turn, we would be grateful if you could donate a minimum of £1.00 through our on-line payment system.

Thank you for your on-going support.

Yours faithfully

Mr C van Straaten Headteacher













